RUBBISH FREE PARKS

A report from the Parks and Waterways Planner and the Plains Parks and Area Head Ranger sought
comments from Community Boards on the rubbish free parks proposal, prior to consideration of the
report by the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee. The Board decided to support in principle
the concept of rubbish free parks in Travis Wetland and Bottle Lake Forest Park and that a public
education campaign and a bin reduction campaign be put in place at the same time.

[Chrissie Williams and Don Rowlands requested that their votes against this resolution be recorded.]


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


